PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will consider a Conditional Use Permit under the
Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on:

Wednesday, November 16, 2011 at 7:00 p.m.
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road

You are hereby notified that the Madbury Planning Board will consider an application for
a Conditional Use Permit related to a subdivision of Map 9, Lot 16A on Evans Road.
Garvey & Co. Ltd presents this application on behalf of the owners of record Dane
Evans of 10 Garden Lane, Durham and Craig Evans of 3 Evans Road, Madbury.

The Planning Board recently approved a subdivision of that lot on July 6, 2011. The
Planning Board considered the Conditional Use Permit during the hearings on that
subdivision but did not formally approve that Permit. The Planning Board will reopen
the hearing to take final action on the Conditional Use Permit.

The Madbury Planning Board invites and welcomes your participation.
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